
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Autism Waiver Service Provider Enrollment Reminder 
 

The Department of Social Services (DSS) will be making changes to the 
administration of the Autism Waiver Program effective January 1, 2018.  
Accordingly, providers of Autism Waiver Services must be enrolled in the 
Connecticut Medical Assistance Program (CMAP) as an Autism Waiver Service 
Provider to continue to receive payment for the services they provide 
effective January 1, 2018 and forward.  Please refer to Provider Bulletin 2017-
63 on the www.ctdssmap.com Web site for further information on these changes.  
From the Home page click Publications.  Under “Bulletins”, enter “17” in the 
year field and “63” in the bulletin number field then click “Search”.  Click on 
“PB17-63 Important Autism Waiver Provider Enrollment and Claim Submission 
Changes for Providers of Autism Waiver Services under the Autism Waiver 
Program” to view the bulletin.  

PLEASE NOTE:  You must be enrolled as an Autism Waiver Services provider 
to bill and be reimbursed for Autism Waiver services.  Enrollment under any 
other provider type/specialty will not allow you to bill and receive payment 
for Autism Waiver services provided January 1, 2018 and forward. 
 

Autism Waiver Service Provider Enrollment Workshop 

The workshop presentation is available on the www.ctdssmap.com Web site.  To 
access a presentation, from the www.ctdssmap.com Web site Home page, select 
Provider Services.  Under Provider Training, click the “here” link.  Under 
“Materials”, click the “Autism Waiver Service Provider Workshops” link to select 
the workshop(s) you wish to view and/or download. 
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